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COVID Vaccine Dashboard Update 

 

ATLANTA – Due to ongoing system and data transfer issues that have caused delays in 

updating the COVID vaccine dashboard every day, the Georgia Department of Public Health is 

temporarily taking down the dashboard from the DPH website. We will, however, continue to 

publish daily updates on the website of the cumulative number of vaccines administered, 

cumulative number of vaccine allocations by manufacturer and percent administered, and 

number of vaccine providers. During this time, additional data will be limited.  

 

In addition to resolving the system and data transfer issues, we will be upgrading the dashboard 

to include more county level data to present a more complete picture of COVID vaccine 

administration in Georgia.  

 

The fixes and upgrades to the full dashboard will be completed by the end of next week.  

 

For continued updates on the COVID-19 situation as it develops, follow @GaDPH and 

@GovKemp on Twitter and @GaDPH and @GovKemp on Facebook.  

 

For information about COVID-19, visit https://dph.georgia.gov/novelcoronavirus or 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html. 
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